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Learning 
 

Hedgehogs 

In English this week, the children continued reading 'Katie's Picture Show'. They 

described and talked about different paintings. They looked at the picture 

'Surprised' by Henri Rousseau. The children changed parts of the story to make up 

their own adventure that could take place within the painting. 

 

In maths the children have been learning to tell the time to ‘o’clock’ and ‘half past’ on an analogue 

and digital clock, and finding times that are hours earlier or later than a time given. Eg: 4 o’clock  

2hours later  6 o’clock.  They have used a calendar to find the difference in dates, and ordered 

the times of their day. The children enjoyed these games:             

http://www.ictgames.com/hickory4.html 

http://www.teachingtime.co.uk/draggames/sthec1.html 

 

Squirrels  

This week in English, the children looked at poetry surrounding their senses. They 

looked at the different colours and created a poem using descriptive sentences to 

describe something that reminded them of that colour. They then thought about their 5 

senses and created a poem thinking about things they love to taste, touch, smell, feel 

and hear.  

 

This week in maths, the children carried on focusing on solving addition and subtraction number 

sentences using a blank number line. The children put this in context and used this method to add 

and subtract money. The children then looked at near multiplies of ten to help them solve trickier 

addition and subtraction number sentences. 

 

Rabbits  

This week in English the children have been learning about the senses and have 

labelled the parts of the eye and mouth.  

 

This week in maths the children have been learning to tell the time to o’clock and half 

past and made their own paper clocks. 

 

 

TOPIC learning: In topic lessons the children have been learning about the artists Wassily, 

Kandinsky and Antoni Gaudi and using their work as inspiration for creating their own art work.  The 

children have been making 3D mosaic dragons and papier mache bowls. In science lessons the 

children have been learning about the importance of keeping our bodies healthy and designed a 

balanced healthy menu for the week.  

 

Dates for KS1 

 

Learning café will be on Tuesday 6th February, looking forward to seeing you there! 
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